
Dear Lew: 
 
Following up on our meeting of this morning, I am providing the names of the Russian Archives 
officials with whom we met in November. I am also providing some unsolicited thoughts. 
 
 
It seems to me that the interest expressed by the Russian Archivist in having contact with the US 
Archivist  is an indication of   
 
 


